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Whatever the results, this is truly a Historic Presidential Election! 

The day after, the Women, Gender, and Sexuality Studies Program (WGSS)
will provide a space to talk about the results. WGSS Program Chair and
Political Science professor Carol Gray will offer a brief overview of the
presidential election results then all are invited to discuss, process, and
reflect. All viewpoints are welcome. 

Pizza, drinks, and brownies will be provided.

Wednesday, November 6th  |  1:00 - 2:15 pm  |  Gruening 503H

Women, Gender & Sexuality Studies

Can’t come in person? 
We’d love to have you
in the room virtually! 
Join us via Zoom!

Questions? 
Email Carol Gray at
cjgray5@alaska.edu 


